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Fwd: Urgent Concern
1 message

R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Tue, May 25, 2021 at 4:13 PM

To: R4B CENRO Puerto Princesa <cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph>, Emb Palawan <pemupalawan@gmail.com>, RED
MIMAROPA OFFICIAL-NEW <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR EMB-R4B <emb_mimaropa@yahoo.com>

Cc: AcMGonzales-lJM@abs-cbn.com

Dear Sir/Madam:

Good day!

Kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Thank you.
Yours truly,

ERIBERTO B. SANOS
Provincial Environment
and Natural Resources Officer

DENR-PENRO Palawan
Bgy. Sta. Monica
Puerto Princesa City
5300 Palawan
PHILIPPINES

Email: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
Website: www.denrpalawan.tk

Telephone Numbers:

Office of the PENRO +63 (48) 434-8791

Information Desk +63 (48) 433-5638
Planning Office  +63 (48) 433-2050
Cashier's Office +63 (48) 433-1391

—————————— Forwarded message —-——

From: Ace Cielo Marie M. Gonzales <AcMGonzales-lJM@abs-cbn.com>

Date: Tue, May 25, 2021 at 2:25 PM
Subject: Urgent Concern

To: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Greetings Kapamilya!

This is Cielo Gonzales from Bayan Mo,iPatrol Mo (BMPM) of ABS-CBN News. May we please ask for
your reaction or comment regarding the viral story about a Dorado fish which has several trash in its

stomach.


mailto:denrpalawan@yahoo.com
http://www.denrpalawan.tk/
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BMPM is a community, social services focused and citizen journalism arm of ABS-CBN News. We
regularly receive messages from our viewers or “Bayan Patroller” on various community issues and
concerns. We strive to give them a proper platform to raise their voices through citizen journalism.

Now on its 14th year, BMPM continues to deliver its brand of service to help and educate Filipino
people on their vital roles in the society.

Our platforms airs on TV Patrol, DZMM Teleradyo and other ABS-CBN News online platforms.
Should you have any query or clarifications you may reach me at 09179800783.

Thank you and we look forward for your positive response on this matter.

“This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the named addressee. If
you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.
If you are not the intended addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please note further that
disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.”



